
 
 
 

Quality Education Commission 
Oregon Department of Education 

255 Capitol St. NE Salem, OR 
Wednesday, March 8, 2017 

10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 
Room 300A 

 
 

Present: 

Brian Reeder, Sarah Boly, Beth Gerot, Hanna Vaandering, Samuel Henry, Julie Smith, Mary Alice Russell, 

Laura Lien (Research Analyst CEdO), and Chelsea Clinton. Ana Gomez and Judy Stiegler by phone. 

Scribe: Nicki Prather 

 

 New Business 

Brian reported the ODE is about half way through their Ways and Means presentation, it has been going 

very well. A task force will be reviewing the QEC, he will know more about that after the hearing this 

afternoon. (3/8) 

Chelsea Clinton stated she is almost finished with the graduation brief. She will email it to the 

commissioners and it will also be posted on the ODE website.  

 

 Julie Smith gave a presentation on The Implementation of Effective Continuous Improvement Cycles. 

She shared the “Driver Diagrams” on case studies involving David Douglas and Newburg SD’s. (see QEC 

March 2017) 

Chelsea Clinton gave a presentation (see QEC Progress Update March 2017) on Case Studies Project 

Study Design, a progress update for the QEC. She shared the Six Core Principles of Improvement from 

the Carnegie Foundation for the Advancement of Teaching. Chelsea asked the group to think about what 

activities would be useful to achieve the QEC’s desired outcome and if there are activities in place now 

that can be duplicated or replaced as needed.     

Next month’s guests include: Colt Gill, Peter Tromba and Lindsey Capps 

  

Meeting concluded at 12:20 PM 

Next meeting, Wednesday, April 12, 2017. Room 250 

    


